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Teralyn Evans-Gutiérrez

From: George  Amoon <george@gkaconsulting.com>
Sent: Sunday, May 25, 2025 9:39 PM
To: Lee Steinmetz; Aaron Hanke
Cc: Otis Calef; Jeffrey Lindgren; Teralyn Evans-Gutiérrez
Subject: Re: CRAHTAC Resignation

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not 
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe. 

Thanks so much for all your valuable input Lee especially with your professional background.  You will be 
missed. 
 
Hope to see you out on the trails in Orcutt.   
 
Take care, 
George 

From: Lee Steinmetz <leesteinmetz19@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, May 25, 2025 8:03 PM 
To: Hanke, Aaron <ahanke@countyofsb.org> 
Cc: George Amoon <george@gkaconsulting.com>; Otis Calef <otis@sbtrails.org> 
Subject: CRAHTAC Resignation  
  
Dear Aaron,  
I would like to thank you and Supervisor Nelson for giving me the opportunity to serve on CRAHTAC. Due to some 
changes in other commitments, I am no longer able to serve on CRAHTAC and would like to resign effective 
immediately.  
I greatly appreciate all the people I have met throughout the County who work so tirelessly and passionately to 
advocate for, plan, build, maintain, and protect trails. 
Thank you, 
Lee Steinmetz  
 


